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Premier Jason Kenney issued the following statement honouring the accomplishments of the black community in Alberta:
“This month, we join Canada and the wider world in celebrating Black History Month. Alberta is home to more than 70,000 members of the black community, and we are blessed by their ongoing contributions to our economy, our culture and our shared history.
“Albertans of Afro-Caribbean origin have built a long, proud legacy in our province. Whether pursuing adventure as settlers or seeking freedom from persecution, they found a new life and the promise of prosperity here in Alberta. Since then, the black community has enhanced Alberta’s diversity and strengthened our commitment to free people, free thought and free enterprise.
“I encourage Albertans of all backgrounds to learn more about black history in Alberta, and to reflect on the accomplishments of pioneering former slaves like William Allen, and groundbreakers like Violet King Henry, Canada’s first black female lawyer.
“I hope everyone will take time to reflect on the incredible achievements of black Albertans, and to appreciate the home we’ve all created together by choice and not by chance.”
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